
October 19, 2013 

 

Varsity Martial Arts League 

12285B World Trade Drive 

San Diego, CA 92128 
 

Dear Sir, 

Thank you so much for developing this amazing program!  Until now, our martial arts 

athletes have been training year round and competing, but have had no tangible 

means of showing their fellow athletes and potential colleges how much they have 

accomplished.  I am thrilled that this varsity letter program allows these hard 

working kids to have the same opportunity and measure of success as other high 

school athletes. 

Last year my daughter earned her junior varsity letter.  She had been attending 

classes regularly, competing and assisting in the classroom throughout the school 

year.  Imagine my surprise when she ran whooping and yelling down the hallway, 

screaming, “I did it, I did it!”  I got an enormous hug, a big grin and the 

explanation, “I earned my letter, Mom!”  Thank you for providing this rewarding 

experience for her. 

Since receiving her Junior Varsity letter, her attitude towards training has 

changed.  She is more enthusiastic than ever and determined to take her training 

to the next level and earn her Varsity Letter this year.  It is really about time that 

martial arts athletes can be recognized for what they have accomplished through 

hard work, sweat, commitment and focus.  So again, I appreciate the dedication it 

took to ensure that our children have the same rewards available to them as other 

high school athletes.  Thank you. 

Sincerely, 

 

Jillian McMahon 


